
OFFICIAL 

[Dear Sir/Madam 

Objection to Licence Application - Lime & Chilli Restaurant, 72 Soho Road, 
Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9BH 

Firstly I would like to submit my apologies for not being able to be present at the meeting to 

represent the residents of Handsworth Ward, who live around Soho Road or those who live 

closer to 72 Soho Road.   

Regarding the licence for the Lime and Chilli, 72 Soho Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 

9BH, I am writing to object to the opening times.  

I would like to strongly object to the opening hours on Saturday and Sunday up to 2.00 am.  

My reason for objecting to these times are the antisocial behaviour and crime impacting on; 

children, families and elderly people living in the area.  

In order to resolve these matters, the residents have compromised and accept closing at 12 

midnight.  I request that you reject the 2.00 am closing time and allow the 12 midnight 

closing on Saturday and Sunday as agreed by some residents.   

Yours sincerely 

COUNCILLOR HENDRINA QUINNEN  

BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL - HANDSWORTH WARD 

TO WHOM IT MAY 
CONCERN 

COUNCILLOR HENDRINA QUINNEN 
LABOUR  
HANDSWORTH WARD 
COUNCIL HOUSE  
VICTORIA SQUARE  
BIRMINGHAM  B1 1BB 

Date: 12 October 2023 

Reference: HQ/7741/arf 


